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Dr. Van Mol asserts, “The case for gender (transition) affirming therapy—which is 
more realistically termed gender imitating medical intervention—for gender 
dysphoria and incongruence is precipitously weakening. Leading its takedown are 
comprehensive literature reviews. These are surprisingly few, but each has led to a sea 
change of practice for gender dysphoria in their respective nations of origin abroad.”

D. Van Mol concludes, "All these comprehensive literature reviews come to the same 
conclusions that the body of scientific literature in support of transition-affirming 
medical interventions for gender dysphoria and incongruence in minors is of low to 
very low quality. The UK, Sweden and Finland have reversed their previous medical 
intervention pathway in favor of strong emphasis on the need for deep and continued 
mental health evaluation and treatment for both patient and family. Florida is leading 
the efforts to do the same in the United States. The evidence mounts that there is a 
more honest way to deal with gender confusion and incongruence than chemical 
sterilization and surgical mutilation of otherwise healthy bodied youth.”

Please click the line to read Dr. Van Mol’s scholarly review article in its entirety 
published in the CMDA (Christian Medical & Dental Associations). 

https://cmda.org/international-pushback-against-medical-interventions-for-gender-dysphoria/
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